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SW 86th Avenue Pump Station Project Update
PGE will return to install last vault on SW 84th  

June 21, 2013 

Current Construction Activities 
 Temporary Trail Closure – The contractor is replacing 

several maintenance access structures in the Garden 
Home section of the Fanno Pressure Sewer. Parts of 
the trail at SW 84th and SW 82nd are closed until early 
July. Go to www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/fanno for 
more information. 

 House Deconstruction – The deconstruction of the 
house on the site of the future pump station is 
proceeding on schedule. The removal of the concrete 
basement and the pool is tentatively scheduled for the 
second week of July. The contractor is working with 
the Rebuilding Center to dismantle the house and 
recover reusable and recyclable material. Go to 
www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/fanno for more 
information.  

 
Upcoming Construction 

 Electrical Conduit - PGE will return to install the last 
vault at the northern end of SW 84th Avenue the 
second week of July. Installation will take up to two 
days. PGE plans to return to pave later that week. 

 SW 86th Avenue Pump Station – Environmental 
Services is scheduled to start construction in late July 
or August 2013. More details on the construction 
schedule will be available soon.  

 

Environmental Services 

works to protect water 

quality, and the 

environment through 

wastewater collection and 

treatment, sewer 

construction and 

maintenance, stormwater 

management, and stream 

and watershed restoration. 
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Public Inquiries 
No public inquiries were received this week. 
 
On-site Office Hours 
Outreach staff  will be on-site weekly to provide updates and answer questions. 

 Monday, June 24, and July 1 from 10:00 a.m. to noon on the Fanno Creek 
Trail between SW 83rd and 84th.   

 Thursday, June 27 from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on the Fanno Creek Trail at 
SW 86th Avenue. 

 
Starting the second week of July (July 8), Mondays from 10:00 a.m. to noon and 
Thursdays from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on the Fanno Creek Trail at SW 86th 
Avenue. 
 
Sign up for project updates and project information at 
www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/fanno, email fanno@portlandoregon.gov, or call 
Debbie Caselton at 503-823-2831. Updates will also be provided on the 
construction hotline at 503-823-1312. 
 
 
 


